
 

 

              

 5th December 2023  

 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club Charges 

      

Dear Parents / Carers 

We have been running our Breakfast Club and Afterschool Clubs at Larchwood for about 10 years now and they 

have become ever more popular. They are run by Larchwood staff and the children that attend really enjoy 

them. We have never capped the number of children who can attend and instead have increased our staffing 

and resourcing.  

The cost that we charge to parents in this time has not changed, whilst our staffing costs and the cost of food 

have increased significantly meaning we are no longer able to fully cover the cost of the provision. As a result, 

the price for each session will be increasing from January. The new costs will be as follows: 

Breakfast Club      £5 (with breakfast included before 8:00am) 

Afterschool Club 3:10pm / 3:15pm – 4:00pm   £6 

Afterschool Club 3:10pm / 3:15pm – 5:00pm   £12 

Afterschool Club 3:10pm / 3:15pm – 6:00pm   £16 (dinner included) 

We will review these prices again at the start of the new academic year next September. As you will be able to 

appreciate in these financially difficult times we have tried to keep these rises as low as possible and I’m sure 

you will agree that they are still extremely good value.  

 

 

 

 
 
Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 
 

  

 

 

 


